Subject Island Tick Control Survey

From Islesboro Town Office <administration@townofislesboro.com>
Sender Islesboro Town Office <clerk@townofislesboro.ccsend.com>

roundcube

To <peggypike@townofislesboro.com>
Reply-To <administration@townofislesboro.com>

Date 2016-07-18 01:03

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here



Update from the Islesboro Town Office



VISIT OUR WEBSITE!

From the Tick-borne Disease Prevention Committee and the Vector-borne Disease Lab at Maine Medical Center

CLICK HERE TO GO DIRECTLY TO SURVEY



Year-round and seasonal residents of Islesboro: The Vector-borne Disease Laboratory at Maine Medical Center is seeking your input on tick control and disease prevention. Please take a few minutes to fill out the Island Tick Control Survey so we can better understand your perspective on ticks on Islesboro. Responses are anonymous. Take the survey online at http://tinyurl.com/h5tkju5, or by scanning the code to the right with a smartphone or tablet.



Town of Islesboro | clerk@townofislesboro.com | (207)734-2253 | www.townofislesboro.com

1 of 2 7/18/2016 11:02 AM

Roundcube Webmail :: Island Tick Control Survey

Town of Islesboro, P.O. Box 76, ISLESBORO, ME 04848-0076

SafeUnsubscribe™ peggypike@townofislesboro.com

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by administration@townofislesboro.com in collaboration with



2 of 2